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      Presentation 
Are you scratching your head 
thinking about how you’re going 
to plan for the chaos of the 
upcoming holidays? How do you 
share time for the child in your 
home? Can you team up with the 
birth family to have celebrations 
together? And how do you go 
about having this conversation? 
Learn ways you can support your 
child and their birth family over 
the holidays to have the best 
outcome for everyone.    

     Presenter 
 

Whitney Hollingsworth 
SENIOR DIRECTOR OF SHELTER 

AND HOUSING  
Pivot, Inc. 

  

 

Ways to support Bridging for your child and the 
birth family through the holiday season  

Click the registration tab before training to receive the 
Zoom meeting link. Be sure to save that confirmation 
email from Zoom, as this is your link to the training. 

  
• You will need to use an email address already 

associated with Zoom for this registration to 
work.  

• For Participants to receive one hour of 
training credit, you must use a device that 
has a working camera and keep your 
camera on! 

 

November 16, 2023, from 6 -7 PM 
Register Here 

 

If you have questions or concerns regarding registering for this 
online event, please email: Sara Bell at sara.bell@ou.edu 

Save The Date 
December 2023 

No group this month 

January 2024 
To be Determined 
 

      Online 
 Support Group Meeting 

https://oklahoma.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJckceCopj8jHdB9qceUK80WqxvDfF0BL3gH
mailto:sara.bell@ou.edu
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